
Jessica Churchill 

PIANOLOGY 

T h e  S t u d y  o f  P i a n o  

Spring 2016 

Practice!!! Practice!!! Practice!!! 

Get plenty of rest! 

Warm up through your performance pieces at home, playing them slowly just a few times. 

Do not practice vigorously or in tempo. Save the performance energy for the stage.  

Arrive to the hall 10 –15 minutes earlier. Find  a seat in the front of the hall reserved just 

for the performers.  

Enjoy the moment and the reward of the hard work!!! 

BRING YOUR FAVORITE SNACK TO SHARE AFTERWARDS 

Congratulations to Jessica Churchill, who  learned 

15 scales/cadences/arpeggios in the last month of 

the contest, once her mom permitted her to practice 

the technique to acquire such sugar laden basket!  

 

Second place with 13 went to Katie Hur  

and Gabriella Delgado. Congratulations, girls! 
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Addison Ross 
April 29 

Welcome to 

our Studio,  

NEW  

STUDENTS! 

In February we had the pleas-

ure of welcoming new stu-

dents to our studio: 

Addison Ross –7 

William Eaton –7 

Ellie Eaton –5 

Anuj Patel -17 

Greet and welcome them at 

our recital!!! 

 

SUMMER  

MUSIC CAMP 

 

Grades K-4 

Dates: TBD 

10am-1pm 

$100 

 MUSIC THEORY THROUGH  

GAMES 

  

REINACT “PETER AND THE 

WOLF”  

 

COMPOSE TO “CARNIVAL OF A N-

IMALS 

 

LEARN  ABOUT MUSICAL  STYLES 

AND ERAS  

 

HANDS-ON ACTIVITIES  

LEARN ABOUT COMPOSERS ’  

LIVES  

 

TRAIN  EARS WITH LIS TENING 

GAMES 

 

DAILY CRAFTS AND LIGHT 

SNACK 

 

SCAVENGER HUNT 

 

PRIOR PIANO LESSONS ARE  RE-

QUIRED 

Anna Martin 
March 28 

Sophia Delgado 

March 25 

 

William Eaton 
March 19 

Katie Hur 
March 22 


